Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: une

To: Planning
Subject: 2016/3403/T

Dear Planning Officer (private trees),

| am writing with regard to an application to prune a eucalyptus tree at No 31 Briardale Gardens,
NW3 7PN- (2016/3403/T)-

We are the next door neighbours at No 33 Briardale Gardens
| am writing in full support of the application to prune the eucalpytus-

HOWEVER - there is an important point, which we respectfully ask you to mention to the applicant
when you grant permission-

PLEASE - can they ALSQO prune the branch of the eucalyptus which is projecting into our garden,
because it is inhibiting the growth of the silver birch tree on the borders of our gardens-

Their application does not specifically mention pruning this branch-

However, the health of the silver birch in our garden is also of direct benefit to No 31 (and indeed
all the gardens around) as it is masking an ugly urban rear view- The eucalyptus branch is
distorting the silver birch’'s growth- This is not good for all concerned- Cutting back this branch is
entirely beneficial to all concerned, including No 31- Pruning it will involve virtually no extra time-
Please can the tree officer convey this information to No 31, as we are constrained from doing so-

Yours Sincerely,

Nicole Sochor



